
 
 
MEMO            
 
 
 
TO:             Jeff Gilderson-Duwe 
 
FROM:       Libby Terrell 
 
DATE:        November 11, 2014 
 
 
SUBJECT:  October 2014 Donations 
 
 
 
During the month of October, 2014 the library received the following donations: 
 
 

10/6/2014 
 

From the Town of Black Wolf in memory of Marlene Herzing 50.00  
10/6/2014 

 
From Joan Theisen in memory of Marlene Herzing 25.00  

10/6/2014 
 

From C M Berner in memory of Marlene Herzing 50.00  

10/6/2014 
 

From David Vander Linden in memory of Marlene Herzing 630.00  
10/8/2014 

 
From The Alexandra Charitable Trust 8500.00 

10/20/2014 
 

From Jim and Penny Blackmore in memory of Marlene Herzing 50.00  
10/21/2014      From Friends of OPL for Farmers Market giveaway materials 59.55 
10/28/2014 

 
From the Helen Schuster Trust 36,164.24 

10/31/2014 
 

From individual patrons in the month of October 32.15 

 


